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Dear Parents and Carers

Phase 2 Phonics Session

Where has the last eight weeks gone? 

Over the last half term the children have all grown in confidence and independence. They are beginning 
to become lifelong learners. 

The next few weeks are jammed packed full of great learning opportunities and Christmas celebrations. 

I would like to start the New Year by inviting you to a phonics session; it will be on Monday 14th
January at 2.15pm till 2.45pm. 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Many Thanks

Mrs Beavis
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Delete as applicable

will/ will not be attending the Phase 3 phonics session on Monday 14th January at 2.15pm. 
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